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To whom it may concern. 
I am writing to you as a 21 year old living in WA. I am appalled about how imbecilic you people 
are with your water. How in any reality does one individual foreign organisation; Cubbie for 
example have more waters rights then the entirety of the water the Perth metro region has in all 
of our damns. Does that one company employee over 2 million people? Contribute as much tax 
as 2 million people? No. Sure you’ll argue back that aye, we have a lot more water then Perth. I 
don’t care that’s not right, I’m sure your environment could use it, because let’s be real, when 
was the last time you stumbled upon a platypus outside of a protected area 


